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From: Karen Zaita [mailto:karenloftuszalta@mac.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 7:49 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.oh(o.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Pipeline in Blue Ash 

Hello: 

My husband and I were very upset to learn that Duke Energy intends to install a large diameter, 
high pressure pipeline through residential sections of Blue Ash, Ohio. A project of this 
magnitude is unprecedented, posing very real risks to our community. The fact that it is being 
fast tracked without regard to resident feedback is worrisome. Please stop this project until all 
concerns can be addressed. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Karen and Alan Zalta 
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